Avista Corp.
1411 EastMission PO Box3727 AE_

Spokane, Washington 98220-3727 ~iwvisSTA

Telephone 509-489-0500
Toll Free  800-727-8170 Carp.

February 25, 2008

State of Washington

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive

Olympia, Washington 98504-8002

Attention: Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

RE: UG-060518
Draft Evaluation Plan for Avista Natural Gas Decoupling Mechanism

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On February 1, 2008, Avista filed a letter with the Commission regarding the status of the draft
evaluation plan (Evaluation Plan or Plan) for Avista’s natural gas decoupling mechanism. In that
letter, the Company stated that by March 1, 2008, the Company would either: 1) file a copy of
the Evaluation Plan, or 2) provide the Commission with a progress report concerning the status
of the Plan. The Plan will not be completed by March 1 and the following is a status report on
the development of the Plan.

On January 18, 2008, a draft of the Plan was provided by Avista to the Commission Staff.

Staff’s comments were incorporated and the revised Plan was distributed to the other Parties in
this Docket on February 6. These other Parties include Public Counsel, Northwest Energy
Coalition (NWEC), Northwest Industrial Gas Users and The Energy Project. To date, additional
comments on the Plan have been received from Public Counsel and NWEC. During the week of
March 3", the Company will again distribute the Plan to the Parties with all comments that have
been received. The Company will then schedule a meeting with the Parties as soon as possible to
continue working toward the final Plan. The Company will file the Evaluation Plan with the
Commission by April 30, 2008. The Company apologizes for any inconvenience this delay has
caused the Commission and the other Parties in this Docket.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at 509-495-4723.

Sincerely, ¢ 4

Brian Hirschkorn
Manager, Pricing

cc: Service List in Docket No. UG-060518



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

| HEREBY CERTIFY that | have this day served Avista Utilities', a division of Avista
Corp, Natural Gas Decoupling Evaluation Plan progress report, Docket No. UG-
060518, upon the parties listed below by mailing a copy thereof, postage prepaid and
by electronic mail or CD.

Nancy Hirsh Simon ffitch

The Northwest Energy Coalition Office of the Attorney General
811 1% Ave., Suite 305 Public Counsel Section
Seattle, WA 98104 800 Fifth Avenue, Suite 2000
nancy@nwenergy.org Seattle, WA 98104-3188

simonf@atg.wa.gov

Ms. Paula Pyron

Executive Director Doug Kilpatrick

Northwest Industrial Gas Users Washington Utilities & Trans. Comm.
4113 Wolfberry Court 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 Olympia, WA 98504-7250
ppyron@nwigu.org dkilpatrick@utc.wa.gov

Chuck Eberdt

The Energy Project

1322 N. State St.

Bellingham, WA 98225

Chuck Eberdi@opportunitycouncil.org

| declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Dated at Spokane, Washington this 25th day of February 2008.

Patty Olsn@ss

Rates Coordinator




